Awareness Campaign for Victims and
Survivors of Historical Institutional
Abuse

The Executive Office has today announced that every household in Northern
Ireland will receive a leaflet outlining the support, services, and
compensation available for victims and survivors of historical institutional
abuse.

Head of the Civil Service encourages
families of civil servants killed
during Troubles/Conflict to help
create a memorial

The Head of the Civil Service (HOCS), Jayne Brady, has today encouraged the
families of civil servants killed during the Troubles/Conflict to help create
a suitable memorial for their loved ones.

Essential tree safety works to
commence on Crumlin Road, Antrim

Essential public safety works to remove or reduce the size of a number of
trees on Crumlin Road, Antrim will commence on Monday 15 May 2023.

Publication of ‘DVA Monthly Tests
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“ond | Statistics — Aoril 2023’

The ‘DVA Monthly Tests Conducted Statistics — April 2023’ report, containing
statistics up to April 2023, is now available.

Extension to the Term Of Appointment
of a Non-Executive Director To The
Belfast Health And Social Care Trust

The Department of Health has announced the extension to the term of
appointment of a Non-Executive (Lay) Director to the Belfast Health and
Social Care Trust (BHSCT).
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